Hello Hurricanes Friends, Family, and Alumni!

We are officially kicking off this season’s “Feed the Hurcs” donation campaign! Last year, we provided
meals for all shows and several rehearsal days to all performers, volunteers, and staff, free of charge. This
was thanks to our many generous donations! We are looking to provide more meals this year as we gear up

for another season of DCI All-Age competition and Finals in Indianapolis!

These meals help to reduce the member’s costs, provide a nutritious meal to fuel them for the rest of the
rehearsal day, and give them time to relax, enjoy, and build friendships, rather than using their “down

time” to drive to and from the rehearsal site to purchase food.

We are reaching out to you with the hope that you will consider becoming a food sponsor for the corps this

season. Below are some suggested donation amounts, but ANY amount is accepted and appreciated!

e $250 covers all costs for one meal e $100 covers side dishes and desserts
e $150 covers the main dish for one meal e $50 covers a side dish or dessert

Donations can be made in person at any rehearsal, via our website at
tp://cthurricanes.org/support-the-hurricanes/, sent to our Venmo account at @cthurricanes, or mailed
to us at the address on the form below.

Thank you in advance for your help and we hope to see you this summer!

CT Hurricanes “Feed the Hurcs” Donation Form

Please print all information clearly. Checks can be made out to “CT Hurricanes” with “Feed the Hurcs” in the
memo section. Thank you for your donation!

Amount Enclosed: $50 $100 $150 $250 S (Other Amount)
Name: Address:

City: State:

Email:

Contributions are tax-deductible. You will receive a receipt via email for your tax records.

Drop in person at any rehearsal or mail to: Connecticut Hurricanes, P.O. Box 214, Seymour, CT 06483



